

July 21, 2020

Steve Vizzolini Director of Facilities and Modernization Santa Barbara Unified School District 720 Santa Barbara Street Santa Barbara, CA 93101

RE: Dos Pueblos High School – New Baseball Backstop, Dugout Shade Structures and Site Improvements Project Completion

Dear Mr. Vizzolini:

The work for the Dos Pueblos High School, New Baseball Backstop, Dugout Shade Structures and Site Improvements project has been reviewed and found, to the Architect's best knowledge, information and belief, to have been completed in accordance with the Contract Documents, including without limitation, all punch list items. The date of Final Completion is hereby established as July 21, 2020

Sincerely,

Alan Kroeker, Architect

President

19six Architects